MRC/Fiberight Project
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The Municipal Review Committee (MRC), which represents the interests of the 187 communities that send their solid waste to Penobscot Energy Recover Corporation (PERC), is progressing towards a post-2018 alternative to PERC. Information about the Fiberight project can be found at the following link:

http://mrcmaine.org/post-2018/
The Waldoboro Transfer Station Committee urges you to learn about the MRC/Fiberight project.

